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Want to help recruit more students to Alfred University? The University&s VISA (Volunteers In Support of Alfred)
Alumni Referral program provides alumni with opportunities to do just that.

The VISA program works two ways.

First, alumni can refer potential students to Alfred University. Tell the Admissions Office about someone who would
be a great fit for the University. Referred students who are admitted will receive a renewable Alumni Referral
Scholarship of $1,000 each year.

Second, alumni can help attract students by attending events in their area (college recruiting fairs, receptions, i.e.) and
talking about their experiences at Alfred University and the benefits of an Alfred education.

For more information in the VISA program, please click here. The deadline for making a referral for the 2018
incoming class is Feb. 1.

https://admissions.alfred.edu/alumn

